
 

 

 

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION UNTIL 14 June 2022  
Dear Friends, Dear Colleagues, 

We want to inform you that the early bird registration is until 14thJune 2022.  

Please visit the website on  https://www.esbbordeaux2022.org/ for the registration 
information. 

 

CONTACT  
On the conference website https://www.esbbordeaux2022.org/ you can always find 
updated information on all related topics, conference topics, preliminary program, plenary 
speakers, 2022 ESB Scientific Awards, venue and exhibition, and social events. 

The final scientific program will be soon online on the website.   

Do not forget to book your travel and accommodation as soon as possible. The beginning of 
September in Bordeaux, remains a very popular month for tourists and vacations. Please visit 
the website on  https://www.esbbordeaux2022.org/ for the list of the hotels around the 
Palais des Congrès et in the historic center of Bordeaux.  

We will put all our efforts to welcome you in Bordeaux! 

In case of further questions, please contact the conference secretary  

ESB 2022 Conference Secretary, Bordeaux Events: contact@esbbordeaux2022.org 
 
On behalf of the whole Organizing Committee, we thank you very much in advance for your 
contribution and participation to ESB 2022. We are looking forward to welcoming you at the 
32nd ESB Conference in Bordeaux. 

 

 
                         
 
Joëlle Amédée, Chair           Jean Christophe Fricain, Co-chair      Didier Letourneur, Co-chair 
 

 


